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NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Ccnrrission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific 

Gas and Electric Ccrrpany (PG&E) hereby gives notice of two separate ex parte 

carrunications. The ccnrrunications occurred on Friday, August 8, 2014: (1) at approximately 

1:30 pm,atthe offices of California Public Utilities Ccnrission (CPUC); and (2)at 

approximately 6:30 pm via telephone to the offices of the CPUC. The ccnrrunications were 

oral and the handout provided during the first carrunication is attached to this notice. [Rule 

8.4(a)(c)] 

John Hughes, Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated both carrunications with 

Brian Stevens, Advisor to Ccnrission President Michael Peevey. Also in attendance were: 

Monica Testa, Intern to Ccnrission President Peevey's office; and Steven Frank, Attorney-

Law, PG&E. [Rule 8.4(b) 

During therreeting with Mr. Stevens, Mr. Hughes and Mr. Frank discussed thermatters 

on the handout (attached), labeled "PG&E's Reccnrended Changes to 2014 GRC Proposed 

Decision, August 4, 2014." Thesermatters concern (i) the interpretation of Senate Bill 705, (ii) 
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three gas safety initiatives denied or reduced by the Proposed Decision, (iii) certain electric 

safety and reliability initiatives reduced by the Proposed Decision (PD), and (iv) the rateraking 

treatrent of nuclear fuel. The PG&E representatives also distributed a table (also attached) 

sunarizing the financial irpact of PG&E's recarrended changes, which appeared in PG&E's 

July 8, 2014 Opening Cements on the Proposed Decision, page SOR-3. 

Also, Mr. Hughes telephoned Mr. Stevens to infomhrna revised PD was issued at 

approxrnately 3:30 prion Friday. Mr. Hughes left a voicenai I message stating that the revised 

PD adopted one of the recarrended changes on the handout provided to the advisors, 

specifically the funding for the Gas Control Center. He added that it was not possible to 

determine if the funding cuts for the additional Gas Service Representatives (GSR) had been 

restored since the revised PD did not contain a Results of Operation mode I. [Rule 8.4(c) 

/s/ Meredith Allen 

Meredith Allen 
Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Ccrrpany 

P.O. Box 770000, Mail CodeBIOC 
San Francisco, CA94177 

Phone: 415-973-2868 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: MEAE@pge.ccm 

Attachment 

Dated: August 12, 2014 
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